## Mai Vang

From: Teresa Neby Lind <tnebylind@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, September 29, 2025 11:47 AM

**To:** \*CI-StPaul\_LegislativeHearings

**Subject:** CVS Building

You don't often get email from tnebylind@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

## Hello -

I am a resident of Hamline Midway area. The CVS building has been sitting unused and neglected since the George Floyd uprising. If this building is now unfit for any sort of business, community center, or any other use to benefit our community, I urge that the city demolish the building so that something useful can be put in that site. The corner of Snelling and University is a magnet for people without homes, those suffering with mental illnesses and addiction. To them, it seems to be a meeting place. I hope that the Snelling & University Alliance that has formed to improve the area can help in getting these folks the help they need while making the corner a safer, usable and inviting place.

Thank you for your attention,

Teresa Lind Concerned resident